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Beattie, Kelly

From: Beaudry, Jacqueline
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 4:41 PM
To: Beattie, Kelly
Subject: FW: resignation from Commission on Disability Issues

Can you update B&C and prepare a Clerk’s Report item? 
 
Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk 
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor · Ann Arbor · MI · 48104 
734.794.6140 (O) · 734.994.8296 (F) |  
jbeaudry@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org 

 Think Green! Please don't print this e-mail unless absolutely necessary. 
 

From: Westphal, Kirk  
Sent: Thursday, September 06, 2018 4:37 PM 
To: sallyhp@comcast.net 
Cc: Beaudry, Jacqueline <JBeaudry@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org> 
Subject: resignation from Commission on Disability Issues 

 
Dear Sally and Fellow Commissioners,  
 
Due to family commitments, I have to resign my position on the Commission effective immediately, which is in advance of 
the end of my term in November.   
 
I cannot emphasize enough how tremendously rewarding it has been to serve with all of you.  Thank you.  Please know 
that your service is highly valued by the city and all the constituents you serve.  The policies you have put forward 
positively impact a broad cross-section of the city: seen and unseen, current residents and future residents, young and 
old, of all abilities.   
 
I hope to stay in touch with many of you in the years to come.  Please feel free to reach out to me anytime by email 
(writetokirk@gmail.com) or phone/text (734-660-9955). 
 
Warm regards, 
Kirk 
 
 
 
 
---  
Kirk Westphal (D-Ward 2) 
Ann Arbor City Council 
(734) 660-9955 (c) 
 
All email contact regarding city business may be subject to Freedom of Information Act requests 


